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The Valdastico Nord motorway project, linked to the Brescia-Padova motorway concession, was the 
object of infringement procedure 2006/4378. That infringement procedure was closed in October 2009 
based on commitments proposed by the Italian authorities, including on the relevant timeframes 
relating to the project  
 
The Commission services are aware that the Valdastico Nord project has not been adopted yet and 
are in contact with the Italian authorities on the issue.  
 


